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CRITICAL MISSING PERSON LOCATED UNHARMED 
 
Seal Beach, CA – A previously reported missing person was located unharmed.  

 

On Monday, January 16, 2022, at about 1:52 PM, the Seal Beach Police Department 

received a call of a missing person involving 87-year-old Roy Westley Benstad. 

 

During the early morning hours of Tuesday, January 17, 2023, the Huntington Beach 

Police Department located Benstad within the City of Huntington Beach.  He was 

located and removed from the Missing and Unidentified Persons System.  He was 

unharmed.   

 

The Seal Beach Police Department thanks the public for their assistance with this 

investigation. 
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